
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3rd June 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Leading Parent Partnership Award 

I am delighted to share that Hillside Primary School has been awarded the Leading Parent 
Partnership Award for Schools. This award recognises schools who work successfully in partnership 
with all parents and carers and where parents and carers are given opportunities to actively 
participate in all aspects of school life. 

I am very proud of this achievement as increasing the opportunities for us to work together to 
benefit the children at Hillside has been a priority for me during my first year at the school. It is 
wonderful to see that the progress we have made together during this time has been rewarded. 

Some stand out points from the feedback we received included the advisor reporting that, from your 
feedback, the improvement in how parents view the school were amongst the greatest they had 
seen in over 100 schools. 

It was also noted that the whole community are engaged on the journey of improvement together 
and that we show a strong connection between our staff and our families. We were also praised for 
inviting parents and carers into school on a regular basis. 

A quote from the report which I would like to share with you said “The impact of the changes since 
Sept 23 at Hillside have been transformational and the school is well on its way to fulfilling its vision 
of “Achieving Greatness Together” with staff and parents fully on board and engaged in working 
together to improve outcomes for the pupils and the whole community”. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued engagement and support 
and to congratulate the whole school community for achieving this award. 

Yours faithfully 

  

Mrs Wass 

 


